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1.0 Introduction 

1.1 At the last Scrutiny Board Members agreed to invite the Chief Highways and 
Transportation Officer to today's meeting to discuss actions that have or can be taken to 
reduce traffic congestion caused by "Pinch Points" in the city.   

1.2 The Chief Highways and Transportation Officer has been invited to attend. 

2.0 Background Paper 

2.1 The Board on 16th December 2008 considered the attached report of the Director of                
 City Development on key locations for congestion on the major highway network.  
 Included within the report was information concerning locations specifically identified 
 to the Board by Ward Members. 

3.0 Recommendations 

3.1 Members are invited to discuss with the Chief Highways and Transportation Officer    
 actions that have or can be taken to reduce traffic congestion caused by "Pinch 
 Points" in the city. 

 

 

 Background information 

              None 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected: All 

 
 

 

 

Originator: Richard Mills  
 

Tel: 2474557 

 Ward Members consulted 
 (referred to in report)  
 


